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Memo from the Principal 

Funding for public education in our school district has been drastically reduced. As a result, 
money that would ordinarily be granted to your school will not be forthcoming. Given our 
need to maintain school facilities, purchase supplies, and fund school programs, the school 
administration has been considering alternative financial sources.

In an effort to meet funding needs, a new school-wide fundraising policy has  
been established, effective immediately. This week, students will be able to  
purchase academic points for 10 cents per point. These points, known as  
Purchase Points, can be used to improve grades on past or future assignments. 

Certificates of Purchase Points can be bought from individual teachers. We believe this policy 
will help us solve our school funding shortage and also enable students to achieve academic 
success.


